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January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

First Lego League, Super Powered Competition – Saturday 28 January 2023 

 

As you are aware your child is taking part in this years’ First Lego League being held at the IET 

headquarters in Stevenage, and our preparations for the upcoming competition are progressing well. 

Students have been very busy building and programming the Lego robot and preparing an Innovation 

project to deliver on Saturday 28 January. 

 

We shall travel to the venue via minibus and students are required to meet in the main school car 

park at 8.15am, please ensure your child arrives in time. Students will be provided a sandwich lunch 

at the venue, however, are advised to bring plenty of snacks and drink as well as money if wanting to 

buy snacks, as this will be a long day. Students are not required to wear school uniform but it is 

recommended they wear comfortable footwear as they will be on their feet for most of the day. We 

aim to return to school by approximately 5pm, if we expect to arrive after this time students will 

contact parents to inform them of the expected time of arrival.  

 

There are no associated costs for this trip however we do still require consent for your child to 

participate, please provide your consent by visiting the Trips section of your child’s ‘My Child at 

School’ (MCaS) account. Please ensure that consent is provided by no later than Tuesday 17 

January 2023.  

 

In addition to the consent required to participate in the trip, the organisers have requested that all 

those participating in the event complete a Photo Consent Form for their child at the event. This will 

be provided separately and a hard copy with signature is required before the event.  

 

Please be sure to advise us of any changes to the information you have previously provided us with 

regarding your child’s medical conditions/allergies information and the emergency contact details for 

your child. Any additional information or updates should be provided in writing to the school – 

data.correction@beaumont.school 

 

I will issue more information to students in due course but if you have any queries in the meantime, 

please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Amanda Jones 

Trip Organiser 
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